
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Thank you for expressing an interest in our Activity Day on 22nd August 2024. We are delighted to 

confirm that your child has secured a place, and the details are as follows: 

Activity Day Arrangements 

• Children to arrive in reception between 10.15-10.25am for registration 

• Every child will take part in three different sessions on a carousel style rotation: poetry/creative 

storytelling, Sport and Art 

• Your child will need to bring a packed lunch and drinks bottle. Please note that we are a nut free 

school 

• Clothing should be suitable for sports activities (no jeans, buckles, belts or cropped tops please) 

and trainers should be worn 

• Please pass any medicines to staff at the registration point in reception. Make sure they are 

clearly labelled with full, written instructions on how they should be administered 

• Please provide a sun hat and sun cream in the event that we may finally get a summer!  

• Collection is at 2.30pm at the front of school 

Please complete this Form https://forms.office.com/e/4XNxtyjmm0 so that we have emergency contact 

information and know about any additional needs your child may need support with. If you have already 

completed this Form for our Intake Days in June, please indicate this in Question 2 and then complete 

question 3 only. Without this information, your child will be unable to take part in our Activity Day. 

We hope that you have a happy and healthy summer break and we really look forward to seeing you 

again on 22nd August. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Lucy Darling 

Deputy Headteacher / Year 7 Guidance Team Leader 

https://forms.office.com/e/4XNxtyjmm0

